FAST Meeting Minutes

JANUARY 8, 2020 @ 6:30-8:00 CARROLL VALLEY BOROUGH

Jerry Holz, Mary Sherman, Terry Weikert, Joe Marcharsky, Kelly Marcharsky, Missy Kearchner

Meeting called to order by Jerry Holz

Approval of 11/13/19 minutes

Treasurers Report:
The report was reviewed and accepted as presented.
* Missy Kearchner, Secretary of the KYFL donated a $500.00 check to FAST thanking them for using the
outdoor concessions during their season.
e Wellspan also presented a check for the spirit wear sold at the Fairfield pharmacy.

Field Hockey Sign:
» FAST is looking to fix the old and worn our sign. There was a question about who put up the original sign. We
will be looking for donations to fund the repairs.

Stadium lights/Thank you cards:
» The light stanchions still have two bulbs out. The school has not hired anyone to replace the bulbs yet.
e FAST would like to have Joe design thank you cards to send out to our supporters.

District Qualifier Night:
e The date is scheduled for January 29% and will also be Senior night.

Winter Concessions:
*  Winter concessions is doing well. We are looking for volunteers to work the Wrestling Tournament on January 25 from
7:00 am- 3:00 pm. Lisa L. is soliciting donations from local businesses for food items.
» The 3 vs. 3 basketball tournament is March 27t. NHS will host concessions.

2020 Athletic Scholarships:
« The applications are in the Counseling office and will be broadcast on the morning announcements. The applications

must be in by April 24,

FASD Athletic Committee:
* Dave Smith from Youth Football went to the School Board to get approval to purchase trophy display cases for the
elementary and middle schools. He was met with a decisive no, because “it had never been done before”.

Youth Sports recognition:
e Missy Kearchner asked to be on the February agenda to ask for support at the youth level recognizing the young
athletes during half-time at high school games. Many ideas were discussed. It will be tabled until the February
meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm. The next meeting is February 12 @ 6:30 at the CVB office.
Submitted by MK




